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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $266, 825 

Income to date: $247, 930 

Needed: $18, 895 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Eric Peters 

Speaker: Joyce Agnew 

Song Leader: Kendra Fehr 

Date: September 11, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

 

Salem Foundation and Ladies Auxiliary are 
excited to host their annual Building for Tomorrow 
Dinner on Thursday, October 6, 2022 at 6:30pm at 
the Winkler Mennonite Church. 
The event will feature guest speaker Wilma 
Derksen. Wilma has an empathetic understanding 
‘of the journey of healing and restoration’.  Mother 
of Candace, who was kidnapped and killed in 
1984, and wife to the late Cliff Derksen. It will be a 
great opportunity for everyone to gather to hear 
about her journey and a challenge for us to put 
our faith into action. 
 
Tickets available individually or as table sponsors 
by calling 204-325-4316 from 9-4pm at the Salem 
Home Office or on the website: 
//salemhome.ca/salem-foundation/donations/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Sept 18 – Keith Friesen 

Sept 25 – Keith Friesen 

Oct 2     - Keith Friesen 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Thank you Father for giving us your Holy Spirit - to 
open our eyes, to draw us to you, and to work in us 

to do that which pleases you. Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

-We will be having communion next Sunday - 

September 18. 

-Jake, Ingrid, and Kenleigh Friesen are heading 

to San Carlos, MX Nov. 17-27 with a group from 

Bethel Church to serve at Ryan’s school, as well 

as in some other local ministries.  There are still a 

couple of spots open if you are wanting to join as 

well.  They are looking to book flights right away, 

so if you are interested in going, please contact 

Jake at 204-325-2194. 

Marriage Announcement 

Congratulations and God’s blessings to  

Tyson Fehr & Heidi Miller who will be married on 

September 17th. We as a congregation want to 

uphold them.  May they experience God’s 

guidance as they anticipate their coming 

wedding and in the future that He gives them 

together. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

-Clubs Program: grades 3-6 planning to start 

Wednesday Nov 2, 2022 from 7:00-8:30.   

We are looking for volunteers. If you are 

interested in leading a group, leading story time 

or helping with special events Please call or text 

Glenda Fehr @ 362-0931 or Becky Froese @ 304-

0855. 

-If you are interested in becoming a member of 

BMC, or if you would like to get baptized, please 

speak with Pastors Keith or Gerry. 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, September 11, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Singing by Sunday School Children 

Call to Worship & Worship in Song 

Congregational Prayer  

Offertory 

Recitation of Memory Passage – John 14:1-4, 15-31 

Presentation of Bibles to Grade 4 students 

Promotion of Sunday School students 

Words of Blessing for our High School Grads – 

 Noah Friesen, Jonah Ginter, Ravin Penner 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – 2 Cor. 4:1-6, John 14:15-17 

Message – “The Spirit of Truth” 

Closing Song & Benediction 

 

From the office - Lori will not be in the office this 

week. Any bulletin announcements can still be sent 

to the church email and Karla Fehr will prepare the 

bulletin.  Thank you 

Youth Announcements 
 
September 

14 - Corn Maze Kickoff - Meet at BMC @ 7pm. We will 

be bussing to the Schoenwiese Corn Maze. Cost is 

$5 per person. 

21 - Get to Know Your Leaders/Bible Study 

Save the Date! 

October 16 - Church Appreciation Lunch (served by 

the Youth) - Youth that help with the lunch will 

receive a $20 discount on their retreat fee! 

October 21-23 - Overnight Youth Retreat at Winkler 

Bible Camp. Details to follow. 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

“The Father will give you another Paraclete, to be 
with you forever - the Spirit of Truth.” - John 14:16-17 

 

Community Announcements 

 
The Gardens on Tenth 

 

The Gardens on Tenth in Altona is celebrating 60 

years. All are welcome to join in the celebration on 

Sept. 15 at 2 pm in the dining room.  There will be a 

program with coffee and dainties. 

 

 


